Brian M Murphy

From: Brian M Murphy

Sent: 14 January 2022 10:07

To: colm.megan@hse.ie

Cc: Kevin McArdle; Tara McGinty

Subject: Unit Q2 - Aerodrome Business Park Rathcoole - Planning Conditions for Roof Mounted PV
Panels

Attachments: RE: Glint and Glare report for roof mounted PV panels - Aerodrome Business Park; Planning

Conditions.pdf; Unit_Q2-Aerodrome_Business_Park-GGA.pdf; Appendix A-ForgeSolar-aviation-
report-aerodr-210916-0805-832.pdf

Colm,

We received your contact details from Damian o Neill at the IAA. Please see attached email.

Our client has been given planning permission for installation of solar panels on the roof of a new warehouse we are
building. One of the planning conditions is the written agreement of the IAA, Air Corp and operators of helicopters
from Tallaght University Hospital that this development will not affect their operation. | have attached the full
conditions with the relevant highlighted.

| have also attached the relevant Glint and Glare reports submitted with the planning application.

| would appreciate if you could review the attached and revert to fulfil our planning conditions.

If you have any queries or require any further detail, please do not hesitate to contact myself

Thanking you for your assistance

Brian
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